
CENTRAL FLES 
FEB 1 L. 7 

Dhcket No. 50-263 
Docket No. 50-282 
Docket No. 50-306 

Northern States Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. Leo Wachter 

Vice President 
Power Production and System 

Operation 
414 Nicollet Mall 
Minneapolis, MN 55401 

Gentlemen: 

This Information Notice is provided as an early notification of a 
possibly significant matter. It is expected that recipients will review 
the information for possible applicability to their facilities. No 
specific action or response is requested at this time. If further NRC 
evaluations so indicate, an IE Circular, Bulletin or NRR Generic Letter 
will be issued to recommend or request specific licensee actions. If 
you have questions regarding the matter, please contact the Director of 
the appropriate NRC Regional Office.  

Sincerely, 

James G. Keppler 
Director 

Enclosures: 
1. IE Information Notice 

No. 79-04 
2. List of IE Information 

Notice Issued in 1979 

cc w/encls: 
Mr. L. R. Eliason, Local PDR 

Plant Manager NSIC 
Mb. F. P. Tierney, Jr., TIC 

Plant Manager Anthony Roisman, Esq.  
Central Files Attorney 
Director, R/DPM John W. Ferman, Ph.D.  
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